GREATER KINGSTON, We Need to TAKE ACTION! 

Having seen the Super Wawa project proposal, the Executive Committee of the Greater Kingston Civic Association (GKCA) is in favor of opposing the project. We are partnered with the Preserve Barclay Group & are pressing our elected officials to prevent actions that will adversely impact our neighborhood, remove our neighborhood marker or diminish our quality of life. BUT, NEIGHBORS, WE NEED YOUR HELP!

HELP TO PREVENT SAFETY PROBLEMS:
· INCREASED TRAFFIC (Super Wawas average many 100s of vehicles per day) THROUGH OUR NEIGHBORHOOD to reach the proposed Super Wawa site, Barclay Shopping Center
· INCREASED CONGESTION at the KINGSTON DR./RT. 70 INTERSECTION as residents of Barclay Towers (102 units) and YOU WILL HAVE TO CROSS OVER RT. 70 at KINGSTON DR. to visit Wawa, as THE EXISTING WAWA WILL BE CLOSED
· INCREASED DANGER TO CHILDREN/ADULTS ON BIKES/ON FOOT in Greater Kingston. We already struggle with speeding, non-local, cut-through traffic…
· [bookmark: _GoBack]REMOVAL OF OUR LANDSCAPED ENTRANCE ISLAND at KINGSTON DR. to create an additional lane onto Rt. 70
· MORE AREA POLLUTION (air, litter, noise & light, 24/7/365 days per year)
· INCREASED POTENTIAL FOR GAS SPILLS/RUNOFF into local water table & Cooper River Basin
· POTENTIAL FOR INCREASED RISK OF CHILDHOOD LEUKEMIA due to residential proximity to gasoline stations
· POTENTIAL (-) IMPACT ON HOME VALUES 

HOW YOU CAN HELP: 
· Contact your elected officials: www.preservebarclay.com/take-action-1 
· DONATE any amount TO HELP PRESERVE OUR family-friendly NEIGHBORHOODS!
· ALL DONATIONS WILL BE USED TO FUND A LAND USE LAWYER 
· Buy a “No Wawa” Lawn Sign – www.preservebarclay.com
· Venmo - @Barclay-Farm
· Go Fund Me – https://gofund.me/89a99b8a
· Send a check to:  Preserve Barclay Group, 575 Pelham Rd, Cherry Hill 08034
· Stay updated on other actions you can take: www.PreserveBarclay.com or www.GreaterKingstonCivicAssociation.org 
· Contact us at GKCA@comcast.net for more information or to sign up to ATTEND and/or COMMENT via Zoom or in person at the Planning Board meeting this December
